Department of Public Health

www harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 810-893-7550
fax: 910-893-9429

February 20, 2003

Linda Gustafson RE: County of Harnett Land Use Application #03-5-6402
11520 NC 55 East

Dunn, NC 28335

Dear Ms. Gustafson,

On February 19, 2003, an Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department

evaluated your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. This individual was unable to issue a
permit for this property due to concerns about one or more of the following:

1. Topography and/or landscape position. (.1940)

X 2. Soil characteristics — texture, structure, mineralogy. (.1941)

3. Soil wetness condition. (.1942)

4. Soil depth. (.1943)

5. Restrictive horizons. (.1944)

X __ 6. Available space. (.1945)

1. Other

This notification is not a denial. This is simply to inform you that the Environmental Health Specialist who
evaluated your property was not able to issue a permit and that you need to consult with a private soil scientist.
If you require a directory for the North Carolina Board of Licensing of Soil Scientists and have access to a

computer you may log on to www.ncblss.org/director.html. If you do not have access to a computer you may
request a copy from our office.

Sincerely, @ﬂ?}_
S 7N avkare

James E. Manhart, R.S.
Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Health Department
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